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Asked by: Member for Nunakput       March 4, 2021 
 
 
 

Practice of Using Power Limiting Devices in the Northwest Territories 
 
 
Under section 74(1) of the Public Utilities Act, any public utility operating in the 
Northwest Territories must provide any information requested by the Public Utilities 
Board.  In light of the current practice of using power limiting devices by utilities 
and power distributors operating in the Northwest Territories, I submit the following 
questions to the Minister responsible for the Public Utilities Board:   
 

1. What is the current number of power limiters installed in residential homes 
across the Northwest Territories by the Northwest Territories Power 
Corporation, broken down by region and by community; 
 

2. What is the number of power limiters installed by the Northwest Territories 
Power Corporation since resumption of the use of limiters as announced in 
the press release of October 21, 2020;    

 
3. What is the current number of power limiters installed in residential homes 

across the Northwest Territories by Northland Utilities (NWT) Limited (An 
ATCO Company), broken down by region and by community; and 

 
4. What is the current number of power limiters installed in residential homes 

across the Northwest Territories by the Northland Utilities (Yellowknife) An 
ATCO and NII Company? 

 
 


